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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 e www.utc.wa.gov

April 24, 2018
NOTICE OF NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AND SECRETARY

TO ALL REGULATED COMPANIES:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) has appointed
Mark L. Johnson to be its new executive director and secretary. Mr. Johnson will replace
Steven V. King, who will retire on April 30, 2018.

Effective May 1, 2018, all filings and correspondence with the Commission should be
addressed as follows:

Mark L. Johnson

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

If you have questions regarding this Notice, you may contact the Commission Records
Center at (360) 664-1234 or by email at records@utc.wa.gov.

Al — L/ — .
STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



